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The USDA — Agricultural Research Service (ARS) will hold a Weed Science Workshop
at the Chicago Hilton from February 8 — 10, 2008, immediately following the WSSA Annual
Meeting. This Workshop is part of the retrospective review of ARS National Program 304,
“Crop Protection and Quarantine,” of which weed science research is a major part. The purpose
of this invitation-only Workshop is to gather customer input for the next five-year cycle of ARS
research related to Weed Science. ARS will use information from this Workshop, along with
other inputs, to prepare a new weed research plan that will cover the next five years.



